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04/15/97 	Letters from Jim Shanks, City Public Works and Utility Director to Brian Hart, E.I. Landesign, 
Lou Grasso, School District #51, et. al. re: 201 boundary expansion requests. 
Acknowledges receipt of various requests to expand the 201 north of 1-70 (Fellowship 
Church, School District #51 and properties west of Paradise Hills). Taken under 
consideration: County re-examining "Appleton Plan" ("the most important factor in 
determining whether urban densities, and therefore sanitary sewer service should be 
extended to the "Appleton" area; City and County recognize expansion of sewer service, 
encourages urbanization and plans for future growth most not exceed plant's finite capacity. 
Feasibility of expanding 201 sewer service boundary to be resolved fall, 1977. [Dan 
Wilson's files] 

05/12/97 	Letter from Jim Shanks, Public Works and Utilities Director, to Joe Crocker, County Public 
Works Director re: "201 Update Study." The City as the system Manager has a duty to 
evaluate 201 expansion issues and is the final authority locally, to amend the 201. Update 
study to be funded from the sewer fund. City willing to work with County staff on this issue. 
[Brought about by recent requests for sewer service outside the 201 (e.g., Appleton)]. [Dan 
Wilson files] 

05/27/97 	Recap of City/County "Goals, Strategies and Issues" for settlement of sewer dispute. [Dan 
Wilson files] 
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